
From the Board: 

31 Jul 2020 

  

Dear Homeowners,  
 

There have been concerns regarding moving traffic 
violations within the subdivision including driving go-carts and golf 
carts on subdivision streets and/or sidewalks. These dangerous 
violations are not within the HOA’s jurisdiction, but such vehicles 
are not permitted under county ordinances. We have therefore 
contacted the Kankakee County Sheriff’s Department and are 
working in conjunction with them to deter these hazardous 
actions.  
 
If you see these violations occurring, please contact the 
Kankakee County Sheriff’s Office (815-933-3321) to report these 
incidents. Together we can continue to ensure that Bordeaux 
Estates is a safe place for all of us.  
 
Thank you so much for your continued support in helping to make 
our subdivision one that we are proud to call home.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Bordeaux Estates  
Board of Directors 


